
St. Augustine R. C. Parish 
 

 Third Sunday of Lent 
March 07, 2021 

 
“Creating A Community Of Involvement And Evangelization” 

                                                   

                                                  Served by the Augustinian Friars since 1796 

 

St. Augustine parish is an open, diverse, and active Roman Catholic community rooted in the Gospel of Jesus Christ 
and founded in the Augustinian Tradition. We invite all to participate in our worship, service to others, and our 
faith development. These endeavors allow us to grow in the knowledge of God present in ourselves and each other. 
 

Our community joyfully welcomes all who are searching for a spiritual center to call home. 

National Shrine of     
Santo Niño de Cebú 

243 North Lawrence Street         
Philadelphia, PA 19106  
(GPS Address: 250 N. 4th Street)                 
 

Phone: 215-627-1838   FAX: 215-627-3911 
 

Website: www.st-augustinechurch.com 
 

Office Hours:   
9:00 AM to 5:00 PM  Monday to Friday 

Parish Staff: 
 
 

Rev. William F. Waters, O.S.A.  
Pastor (Ext. 110) 
pastorstaugustine@gmail.com     
 

Jacob A. Marquart, III, O.F.S. 
Parish Services Director (Ext. 115) 
staugustineparish09@gmail.com  
 

Jean Mangini 
Wedding Coordinator (Ext. 118) 
staugweddings9@gmail.com 

 

Kim Barroso   
Music Director  
kim.barroso@gmail.com 
 

Robert Zigmund 
Maintenance/Facilities Manager (Ext. 111) 
facilities243@gmail.com 
 

Tim Babbage 
Accountant (Ext. 116) 
timbabbage@hotmail.com 
 

In Residence: 
 
 

Rev. Paul Morrissey, O.S.A., Prison Chaplain 
Rev. James Keating, O.S.A. 
Rev. James Paradis, O.S.A., Prior 

 Mass Schedule: 
 Monday - Friday: 12:05 PM  (LiveStreamed) 
  (10:00 AM on Legal Holidays) 
 

 Saturday Vigil: 5:15 PM— Due to the                      
         pandemic, suspended until end of 2021   

 Sunday: 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM & 7:00 PM  
(All Masses are LiveStreamed  

on masslivestream.com) 

 

St. Augustine 
R. C. Church 

 

225th 
ANNIVERSARY 

 

Philadelphia 
1796 2021 

 



 
 

 
Third Sunday of Lent 

Sunday, March 07, 2021 
- - - - - - - -   

 
Monday, March 08, 2021 

- - - - - - - - -  
 

Tuesday, March 09, 2021 
7:00 PM  Lent Program —Zoom  

 
Wednesday, March 10, 2021 

7:00 PM  Parish Finance Council—Zoom 
 

Thursday, March 11, 2021 
7:00 PM  Parish Scripture Study—Zoom 

         832 4986 0935   PW: 025786  
 

 Friday, March 12, 2021 
7:00 PM  Stations of the Cross on Zoom 

   559 049 7986   PW: 7139 
 

Saturday, March 13, 2021 
- - - - - - - - -  

 
Sunday, March 07, 2021 

   9:00 AM    † Bryan DeFoney 
 11:00 AM    † Dr. Miguel DeCastro 
    7:00 PM    † Irene Cawley   
                        

Monday, March 08, 2021 
12:05 PM      
 

Tuesday, March 09, 2021 
12:05 PM          
                                                                                              

    Wednesday, March 10, 2021 
12:05 PM          
                                                   

 Thursday, March 11, 2021 
12:05 PM         The Parish Community 
                                                                                                                                                               
               Friday, March 12, 2021 
12:05 PM      
                                                                                                

Saturday, March 13, 2021                                                  
11:00 AM   † Teodoro Tanjutco,    
                       40th Day Mass                 
 

† = Deceased 

210 

Electronic Giving 
Just log on to our website,  

www.st-augustinechurch.com  
and click on: 

“Sign Up For Electronic Giving” 

 
 

Goal: $750,000 (Phase 1) To date: 
 

Pledges:209 Percentage: 105.3433% 
Amount Pledged: $790,074.50 
Pledges Received: $694,317.26 

In-Kind Gifts Received:$10,437.71 
Campaign Total Rec’d: $704,754.97 

Sacrificial Giving 
February 28, 2021 

 Number of Envelopes Used: 25 
Amount in Envelopes: $1,515.00 

Average $/Envelope: $60.60 
Electronic Giving: 45 

Amount Electronic: $1,228.00 
Average $/Electronic: $27.29 

Loose Money: $261.00 
Total Collection: $3,004.00 

Spring Clean Up and  

Flower Planting 

The Friends of Old City will be      

holding their Annual Spring Cleanup 

and Flower Planting on Saturday, 

March 27, 2021 from 10 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. This year we 

will meet in the parking lot at Saint Augustine Church. 

The plantings (and mulching) will be for the planters 

along the 4th and Vine Streets blocks. The cleanup will 

entail areas north of the Ben Franklin Bridge. All supplies 

and tools will be provided. This is a valuable  community 

event that helps enhance our neighborhood significantly. 

If you are interested in helping, please call the Parish 

Office at 215-627-1838 to let us know. 

Wednesday, Thursday, Friday, March 17, 18, 19 - at 
7:00pm  
Celebrate the Year of Saint Joseph: A Triduum in 
Preparation for his Feast Day 
 

Guest Speaker: Rev. David M. Friel 
 

 Wednesday, March 17: “Joseph the Just Worker” 
with Evening Prayer, Exposition, Benediction,   
Confession 

 Thursday, March 18: “Joseph the Sleeping Giant” 
with Evening Prayer, Exposition, Benediction,   
Confession 

 Friday, March 19 (Solemnity of St. Joseph): “Joseph 
the Spouse of Mary” with Mass including Litany 
and Consecration to Saint Joseph 

St. Bede the Venerable Church, 1071 Holland Road, 
Holland, PA 
 

For information visit: http://archphila.org/joseph/  



 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parishioners: 

 

This past December, Pope Francis announced that this year would be a year dedicated to St. Joseph. He chose this 

year because it is the 150th Anniversary of the declaration of St. Joseph being named the Patron of the Universal 

Church. He said the year would be observed from December 8 of 2020 until December 8 of 2021.  

 

Popes often set aside time for us to reflect more deeply on a specific aspect of our faith or a specific person in our 

Church history. For example, a few years ago, there was a year dedicated to St. Paul. Another year was dedicated to 

the Eucharist. In choosing to focus on St. Joseph, the Pope points out that St. Joseph had an ordinary job, a carpenter. 

He was willing to listen to God’s word and God’s messengers. He was a faithful husband and most importantly the 

father of Jesus and the Protector of the Holy Family. There are many attributes and virtues upon which for us to   

reflect and imitate.  

 

At our February 24th Parish Pastoral Council (PPC) meeting, I asked the members of the Council to discuss what we 

as a parish might do to celebrate this year of St. Joseph and specifically what we might do to bring attention to him 

and his virtues. 

 

The PPC mainly came up with 5 suggestions: 

 

1. We pray to St. Joseph at the end of each Sunday’s Mass in the form of a litany. 

2. That we include one petition in the Prayer of the Faithful each week asking St. Joseph to intercede for    

    us. 

3. That during the month of March in which his feast is celebrated (March 19th) we put the statue of St.    

    Joseph in the sanctuary. 

4. That at the Masses on Sunday, May 2nd, we have a special blessing for all workers. The feast of St. Joseph    

    the Worker is the day before, Saturday, May 1st. 

5. That during the year we pay special attention to the historic painting of St. Joseph which is in our  

    sanctuary. This piece of art was painted by a very famous artist, Filipino Costaggini. 

 

Since this weekend is the first weekend of March, we will begin the first three suggestions of the PPC this weekend. 

 

It is hoped that by doing these things and perhaps other things (like a discussion group on the Pope’s apostolic letter 

about St. Joseph entitled “With a Father’s Loving Heart”) we will increase our knowledge and appreciation of St. 

Joseph, that we will be more conscious to pray to God thru the intercession of St. Joseph, and that we are inspired to 

imitate in our lives his virtues, particularly prudence, obedience, justice, patience, fidelity, courage and chastity. 

 

St. Joseph has a unique role as the Patron and Protector of the Universal Church and of our Augustinian community. 

May we come to a greater appreciation of that this year. 

 

Have a SAFE week. 

A word from Fr. Bill…... 

Fr. Bill 






